
 

 
 
 

Nidec Copal Electronics Corp 
Nishi-shinjuku Kimuraya Bldg., 
7-5-25 Nishi-shinjuku, Shinjuku-ku 
Tokyo 160-0023, Japan 

 
Date :  January 6th, 2017 

 
 

Packaging tray change notification 
 
 
 
 

 
This is to inform you that packaging tray change will be made to the following product of fan motor. This 
notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal documentation for these 
part numbers need to be updated. 

 
 
 
【Product affected】 

F17HA series (including F17HA-05MC <Digi-Key P/N :563-1108-ND>) 
 
 
 
【Change description】 

See the attached appendix. 
 
【Reason for the change】 

For efficient packaging 
 
 
 
【Implementation date】 

The change is to be implemented immediately from January 2017 on a shipping basis. Sorry for any 
inconvenience caused by the immediate change. 

 
 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 

NIDEC COPAL ELECTRONICS CORP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kunihiko Sato, Manager 



Appendix① 
 
 
Change description 

 
 
 

Before the change 
The material of current packaging tray is 
PP.. 

After the change 
The material of new packaging tray will 
be PS. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The picture below is an image about next shipment of F17HA-05MC, 1Kpcs to Digi-Key. The 
top four trays are current ones while the rest of them are new ones. 

 

 


